
 
 
Cave Creek Landfill Remediation Project 
 

Weekly Update for week ending 8/28/2020 
 

Below is a summary of activity that took place for the Cave Creek Landfill project last week. 
 
Phase 1 GWTS (Onsite Infrastructure) 

• Grading of the southern end of the APS line to return the site to preconstruction conditions 
continued. 

• The concrete collars were poured around the switching cabinet and pull boxes. 
 
Phase 2 GWTS (Conveyance Pipeline) 

• Excavation, pipe installation and backfilling of northern pipeline run continued. 
• The City of Phoenix building inspector was onsite 08/24/2020, 08/25/2020, 08/26/2020, 

08/27/2020 and 08/28/2020 to inspect the trench and installed pipe (to date) prior to 
backfilling. 

 
Phase 3 GWTS (Injection Well and Infrastructure) 

• Construction of the block wall continued including pouring of grout for the first bond beam on 
08/26/2020. 

• Wood completed a special inspection of the structural steel in the perimeter wall on 
08/26/2020. 

• A conference call was conducted on 08/24/2020 to discuss the control logic for the Phase 3 
treatment system. 

 
SVE Operations (Source Remediation) 

• The SVE system operated throughout the reporting period. 
 
Groundwater Characterization (Monitoring Well Installation) 

• No updates to report on the access agreement with the Arizona State Land Department (ASLD) 
regarding the installation of MW-16 and MW-17. 

• Wood continued to work with subcontractors to prepare a legal description and title report for 
the proposed MW-14A and MW-15A areas. 

 
Communications 

• Wood provided Maricopa County and ADEQ with a project update via email on 08/24/2020. 
 
Reporting 

• No reporting was completed during the previous week. 
 


